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South Salem Fireman’s Parade Detour

Ridgefield - Katonah • 08/09/17
South Salem Fireman’s Parade Detour

The South Salem Fire Department will have its annual fireman’s
parade on Wednesday, August 9th.

 

Route 35 will be closed from Route 124 to Boutonville Road
between 6:30 and 8:30 PM.

Traffic will detour via Bouton Road, Main Street and Boutonville Road.

 

The shuttle cannot serve the South Salem park and ride lot directly
during the parade.

Passengers that normally use the lot should exit the bus at the
intersection of Main Street and Spring Street.
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